Planning for the Future!

We would love your feedback on what you would like the Trust to provide for patients in the future?
Please indicate, in the table below, what facilities would be beneﬁcial to Patients and add in any comments you would like to make.

Please complete and return to the Bracken Trust, Cefnllys Lane, Llandrindod Wells, Powys LD1 5LJ by Friday 17th June 2022

What services do you feel would benefit you/ your family/ carers?

	1.
	An area where respite care could be provided
	

	2.
	A dedicated four bed palliative care unit for people to have short/ long stays
(24 hours per day)
	

	3.
	An area for people to have remote consultations with their consultant/ palliative care nurse/ doctor whilst being supported by one of The Trust nurses (this would save travelling and time)
	

	4.
	An area for a consultant/ other health professionals to conduct face to face 
consultations / medication reviews
	

	5.
	A pre surgery assessment area
	

	6.
	An area for another third sector organisation to share facilities (e.g., Credu, Powys Teaching Health Board)
	

	7.
	Leave it as it is – providing day services
	

	8.
	Any other suggestions
	



Comments:

















